Ben Bama

Thank you for allowing public comment on this. Please do not permit any fish net pens in the
Salish Sea for Cooke Aquaculture or anyone else. Cooke already had a catastrophic failure of their
Atlantic salmon pen and handled it in a very opaque and untrustworthy manner, they should have
no privileges in the Salish Sea. I don't believe fish farming in any form should be permitted.
Thank you for your time.
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